MAYOR OF LONDON

Jennette Arnold OBE AMChair of the London Assembly
City Hall

Our ref:

Date: 29th February 2016

Dear Jennette

Proposed minor amendments to the GLA's Standing Orders

Thank you for your letter of 26 February to the Mayor regarding proposed minor amendments to the GLA's Standing Orders. The Mayor has asked me to respond on his behalf.

The proposed changes represent sensible tidying up measures and so the Mayoralty would be content for the Standing Orders to be amended in the manner described at the next available opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Sir Edward Lister

Chief of Staff and Deputy Mayor, Policy & Planning